FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE PP

March 22, 2020 @ Pqte rson
Contact: Jessica Diaz Great Falls + Great Food + Great Future
jdiaz@patersonnj.gov

973-321-1600

*** HEALTH ALERT***

The City of Paterson, Division of Health has issued a notice for all individuals who attended a
funeral on Thursday, March 12, 2020, at the Ulu Cami Mosque located at 408 Knickerbocker
Avenue Paterson, NJ. Persons who were in attendance should contact their local health department
as they may have been exposed to a case of SARS-CoV-2.

Residents of the City of Paterson, Totowa, North Haledon, Prospect Park, or Totowa should

contact the City of Paterson, Division of Health at (973)321-1277 to leave a message with their

name and phone number and a Paterson Strike Team member will be in touch with them.
***Dikkat bu bir Acil Saglik Uyarisidir!***

Paterson Belediyesi Saglik Boliimiinden yapilan aciklamaya gore:

3/12/2020 tarihinde Ulu Cami Camii, 408 Knickerbocker Ave, Paterson, NJ'deki cenaze

etkinligine katilan herkes SARS-CoV-2'ye maruz kalmis olabilir.

Liitfen en kisa siirede yerel saglik departmaniniza bagvurun.

Paterson, Prospect Park, Hawthorne veya Totowa'da yasayanlar 973 321 1277 numarali telefondan
Paterson Sehri, Saglik Boliimii ile iletisim kurmali ve adin1 ve telefon numarasini birakmalidir.
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